

Dear Families,

It's hard to believe there's only nine more days of school left! Below are some important dates and year-end housekeeping items concerning your child.

Sincerely, Mrs. Hon

## **Library Books**

If your child still has school library books at home, please return them soon to help our librarians with their annual year-end inventory.

## **Oversized Shopping Bag Needed**

To help your child carry home their work folders and other personal belongings in the last week, please send <u>an extra-large reusable bag</u> on Monday.

#### **Division 9 & 10 Picnic** (Monday June 17, 1:00-2:00)

We are joining Ms. Schmidt's class for an afternoon picnic and outside play on the school grass area. Please feel free to send your child an extra snack to eat along with a water bottle, sunscreen and hat. As a surprise, we will provide each student with a freezie. You may also send a towel or blanket for them to sit on.

\*Regarding snacks or lunches, please do not send any food containing nuts (e.g, peanuts/ tree nuts in granola bars, chocolate bars, cookies, peanut butter & Nutella spread).

### **Birthday Treats**

If you are planning to send treats to celebrate your child's June, July or August birthday (between June 18 to 26), please let me know in advance.

# National Indigenous People's Day (Friday June 21)

During Social Studies lessons, we will discuss the significance of this day, recognizing and celebrating the heritage and cultural traditions of Canada's Indigenous Peoples.

**Last Full Day of School** (Wednesday June 26, 9:00-3:00) Term 3 report cards to go home.

Last Day of School (Thursday June 27, 9:00-10:30)--Dismissal is at 10:30am
The Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony is scheduled for this time. Please note that the leaving ceremony is only for staff, students and invited parents of Grade 7 students. Also, please let me know in advance if your child will not be able to attend school this morning for personal reasons (e.g. vacation, appointment).